
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Travel Grants available! 
 
 
 

 

To students wishing to participate in the conference 
 

The Role of Libraries in Freedom of Expression, Tolerance and Access to 
Information 

 
the Goethe-Institut in Cairo is providing travel grants. You may apply by sending in 
a text in which you elaborate on your ideas on the role which you intend to play 
when you start your professional career as a trained librarian. 
 
The conference will take place at the Bibliotheca Alexandrina from 7th until 9th 
October 2008. For detailed information please check http://www.bibalex.org/IFLA-
libraries-tolerance08 
 
The travel grant covers 

• participation fee 

• hotel accommodation in Alexandria 

• costs for a round-trip train or bus ticket to Alexandria  
 
Who can apply? 
The invitation is open to all students of Library and Information Science at an 
Egyptian University. 
 
How to apply: 
Please send your essay of not more than 2.000 characters to   
 
Goethe-Institut Kairo 
Mrs Abier Megahed 
megahed@cairo.goethe.org or fax: +2-2575 98 77 
 
You may write in Arabic or in English. The deadline is 23rd September 2008. Please 
include your name and contact details and state at which university you are 
enrolled. The Goethe-Institut together with Egyptian library professionals will select 
the happy winners. This choice cannot be disputed.  
 
 


